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May 19, 1972

Dear Carl:

In reply to your letter of May 15, stating that
you had receptiom of our statiom on May 15, we
acknowledge your report. We were doing a

frequency check on that date, May 15, 5:52 a.m.
to 5:58a.m.

Good:luck to you and yours!

Cordially,

Sl s
Wes Dean, Managing Partner



